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Save Canada Post Caravan Rolling Back East 
 

For Immediate Release  August 27, 2015 
 

 
OTTAWA - The Save Canada Post tour will be stopping in Medicine Hat, AB and Dryden, ON, 
as it heads back to Eastern Canada in the coming week. Postal workers on board the Caravan will 
meet with CUPW members and allies in:  
 

August 27:  Kamloops 
 

August 28:  
 

Medicine Hat 

August 29:  
 

Dryden Fall Fair (evening) 

August 30:  Thunder Bay Ribfest 
 

September 1:  
 

Timmins 

September 2:  
 

North Bay 

September 4:  
 

Scarborough 

September 6:  
 

London 

 
 
The Caravan will be in Toronto for the Labour Day parade on September 7th. More details to be 
released soon.  
 

-30- 
 
For details of the stops, or to arrange interviews and photo opportunities, please contact Aalya 
Ahmad, CUPW communications, at 613-293-0547 or aahmad@cupw-sttp.org  
 
More details may be posted as events develop at http://www.savecanadapost.ca/en/node/5287 
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